
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

March 12, 1959 

Mr. Jason Kellahin 
Kellahin & Fo* 
P.O. Box 1713 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Kellahin: 

On behalf of your clients, we enclose two copies of Order 
B-1348 and Order K-1350 issued March 11, 1959. by the Oil Con­
servation Commission in Cases 1605 and 1609, respectively, which 
were both heard on February 25th at Santa Fe before an examiner. 

Very truly yours. 

A, L . i orter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
E n d s . 


